

The Council City of Shreveport

ARTHUR G. THOMPSON CLERK OF COUNCIL P.O. BOX 31109 SHREVEPORT, LA 71130

E-MAIL ADDRESS: Arthur.Thompson@shreveportla.gov PHONE: 318-673-5262 Fax: 318-673-5270

January 17, 2014

Mr. Caleb Rhodes 438 Westwood Drive Shreveport, LA 71111

Dear Mr. Rhodes:

On Monday, January 13, 2014, your appeal of the disapproval of your alcoholic beverage handling employee card was postponed for thirty (30) days.

Your appeal of the disapproval of an alcoholic beverage handling employee card will now be considered at the Administrative Conference on Monday, February 10, 2014, at Government Chambers, Government Plaza (505 Travis Street), Shreveport, Louisiana. At that time, the Council can either uphold or reverse the decision of the Chief of Police.

You are also advised that the temporary card you were issued when you applied for the ABO card, will be valid until the appeal is heard by the city council.

The City Council meeting begins at 3:00 p.m. Your appeal will be heard near the end of the meeting.

Very truly yours,

Arthur G. Thompson

Athu Dypan

AGT/tb

E-COPY:

Shreveport City Council Members

Cpl. Russell Collins